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STE. PETRONILLE,

Island of Orleans. Que.

May 5rd. 1952.

Dear Sir Arthurï-
I happened to be in New York some two weeks 

ago, and some of my old McGill friends took me over to the Annual 

Dinner of the New York Branch of McGill Graduates' Society, where

I had the pleasure of renewing several old acquaintances, but the

most impressive and memorable feature of that evening was the

splendid and inspiring address delivered by yourself.

I just wanted to tell you how much I enjoyed 

your address myself, and what an excellent response I noted to it 

among a number of my own McGill friends who were present.

I am sorry that it was impossible for you to

come down to our Dinner here a month ago, but, of course, we

quite appreciate that these are days which make very exacting

demands upon your time.

With kind regards and all good wishes for
■ McGill, I am,

Sincerely yours,

i

Sir Arthur Currie, 
Principal,
McGill University, 
MONTREAL.
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